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VSP UPDATE 

 
 
On Monday workers received an email from the company with a follow up the information 
regarding a VSP was fraudulent and the company is investigating. When the Local receives 
further updates we shall share with you. 
 
Here is the update direct from the Bell Craft Bargaining Committee: 
 
 
TO: BELL CANADA CRAFT & SERVICES MEMBERS  
 

Greetings,  
 

Sisters and Brothers,  
 

This morning, a letter went out to all Bell Craft Unifor members from Bernard Leduc offering a 
retirement incentive to long tenured employees. 
 

 Unifor is told by the company that this went out in error. For several days now the union has 
been trying to arrange a meeting with senior management of Bell Canada to try to discuss the 
rumours of a VSP. We have yet to be able to secure a date for this meeting.  
 

Your union remains committed to a balanced approach if and when discussions of a VSP take 
place with the company and your bargaining committee. 
 

 In Solidarity,  
 

Bell Craft & Services Bargaining Committee 

Contact Information 
Unifor Local 25 412-73 Richmond St. W. Toronto, ON M4H 4E8  unifor25.com 

 




